
Minden Gardnerville Sanitation District 
District Manager's Report 

September 2010 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
1. EDU allocations: 1.2 EDU’s were purchased during the month of August. 

On the upcoming agenda is a request for 57.49 EDU’s for the C.O.D. 
Casino project.  

 
2. Grease Receiving/Co-Generation Project: The grease receiving project is 

still progressing on schedule, with the majority of the equipment in place, 
with the exception of the generator and the grease holding tank. Paul 
Cockrell will be at the upcoming meeting with a status report. 

 
3. Health Insurance: We were recently notified by Douglas County that, as of 

December 31st, 2010, they intend to terminate the interlocal contract 
between themselves and MGSD in regards to the health benefits program. 
We have been exploring several different options at this time. As it is 
unlikely that any information will be available by the upcoming meeting, I 
expect to have information available by the October meeting. 

 
4. Accounting Software Upgrade: We are in the process of upgrading the 

accounting software in anticipation of having it available for the upcoming 
billing cycle. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Frank T. Johnson 
District Manager 
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